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June 21st, 2007 LJE Minutes –No quorum 
 
Members Present:  Jeff Brain, Melissa Gubbe, Jill Lauch, Lenore Faulk, Yvonne 
Snell,  ReJena Kilmurray 
Not a quorum 
 
Guests:  Keith Arionus 
 
Good of the Order:  July 5th meeting will be cancelled due to no quorum 
and vice president will be out of town. 
 
Treasurers Report:  Melissa will call New Dimensions about $585.52 over 
charge on bill.  In the past we have always put liens on $300 or more in past 
dues.  Now that the dues are being raised to $315 plus the $35 special 
assessment.  Jeff – let’s bring this up at the next meeting and vote on this. 
 
Secretary Report:  March minutes.  Jeff motions to approve.  Yvonne seconds 
and all approve. 
 
Pool Report:   
The fence to enter the pool hut area is to low and needs to be raised so that 
when you open it inwards it doesn’t rub against the cement.  The phone line was 
cut when the contractors were working on the pool hut.  The phone company 
came out and fixed it immediately.  June 30th all life guards except 1 will be out of 
town.  We will need to have someone fill.   
 
Park Report:   
none 
 
Lake Report 
Maryann Zukowski called Jeff regarding her dog getting sick from the chemicals 
being sprayed by the Department of Ecology.  The Dept. of Ecology gives notice 
to the surrounding home owners.   
 
New Business 
Keith – Did the property on 193rd Ave East near the lake get a permit to clear the 
land or build on it?  Melissa – we haven’t received anything on this.   ReJena will 
send a letter to Mastercraft referencing that per the short plat restrictions they 
must submit plans to the architectural committee for approval.   
 
Jeff motions to adjourn meeting.  Lenore 1st and Yvonne 2nds all agree to 
adjourn.   
Adjourned 7:45 
Respectfully submitted:  ReJena Kilmurray 
 


